

Sea Island Elementary Office 8-1891 Wellington Crescent Richmond, BC V7B1G6 Tel. 604-273-1651 cupe716.ca



October 2, 2025

Dear Custodial Staff (caretakers)

On behalf of your CUPE Local Executive, I am writing to express our sincere appreciation for your hard work and dedication in keeping our District a safe, clean, and welcoming place for everyone.

We often take for granted the essential tasks you perform daily, from ensuring our facilities are well-maintained to the diligent cleaning that goes unseen. Your efforts in keeping everything spotless, even after a busy day, have a significant impact on our students' ability to learn effectively and without distraction.

We particularly appreciate your willingness to go beyond when the need arises, especially during the COVID years.

Your presence and commitment to our community do not go unnoticed.

**Thank you** for your professionalism, your tireless efforts, and for being such an integral part of our District team.

In solidarity,

Stacey Robinson

President, CUPE Local 716